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Press release

Frank Rappholz: new weinor plant manager in Möckern / Eastern Germany

Frank Rappholz is taking over the management at weinor’s Möckern plant from January 2020. He is therefore replacing Lutz Wilke. Frank Rappholz has already held important positions involved in developing the production location in Möckern since 1992. Lutz Wilke, who has managed the plant since 1996 and worked on weinor’s management team for many years, is now retiring.
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Image:
Frank Rappholz is the new plant manager of Weinor in Möckern.
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